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As a mother to a young child, I am strongly in favor of this simple and effective public 

safety measure. Schools are places not just for learning by the students but also for 

positively impacting and educating entire families and communities. Empowering 

families with basic information abut secure storage of potentially lethal materials - 

medications and firearms - has the potential to prevent so much tragedy. Knowledge 

is power! And in this case, it's the power to directly save innocent lives from 

accidental injury or death. Please move this bill forward expeditiously!  


